
From:   Jim Perkins   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   February 05, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1657-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Good morning,
The frequencies in the military band (5650-5850) have been removed from the application.  Please
continue processing.  Thank you so much for your assistance.
Joy Lupo
Office of Legal Affairs
on behalf of Jim Perkins@gtri.gatech.edu


